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MEDIA ADVISORY 

ERNIE NESTER CHAPTER OF TROUT UNLIMITED ANNOUNCES 
DUNLOUP CREEK STOCKING AND SUMMER PICNIC  

Volunteers will stock thousands of fingerling brown trout in Dunloup Creek 

Charleston, W.Va. – The Ernie Nester Chapter of Trout Unlimited (ENCTU) announced 
today it plans to stock thousands of fingerling brown trout by hand in Dunloup Creek in 
Fayette County and host a picnic on Saturday, August 6, 2016.  

WHAT: Dunloup Creek Stocking and Picnic 

WHO: Ernie Nester Chapter of Trout Unlimited (Kanawha Valley) 

WHEN: Saturday, August 6, 2016 at 9:00 a.m. (stocking), 12:00 p.m. (picnic) 

WHERE:  Meet at the National Park Headquarters in Glen Jean, WV to participate in the 
stocking. The picnic will be at 12:00 p.m. at the picnic shelter in Dun Glen on 
the New River near the mouth of Dunloup Creek.  

“The Ernie Nester Chapter of Trout Unlimited stocks several streams across our region with 
thousands of fingerling brown trout each year. We’re hopeful this stocking will improve 
Dunloup Creek and enhance the quality of fishing. Earlier this year we conducted a stream 
cleanup on Dunloup Creek and removed nearly a ton of trash and garbage from the creek. 
The picnic afterward will provide a social opportunity for our members and prospective 
members to get to know each other, and some may even cast a line on Dunloup Creek or the 
New River,” said Mike Sayre, project coordinator for the Dunloup Creek Stocking for the Ernie 
Nester Chapter of Trout Unlimited.  
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